
Notice of Bidder’s Conference 
The required Bidder’s Conference is scheduled for Tuesday, May 5 at 11 a.m. in Conference 
Room 2A at the Hall of Justice located at 400 County Center, 2nd floor, Redwood City.  After 
you have passed the security checkpoint, proceed up the escalator and turn to your right and 
follow the signs. 
 
A tour of the Hall of Justice Waiting Room will follow the meeting and then we will proceed 
immediately to the Waiting Room at the Youth Services Center at 222 Paul Scannell Drive, San 
Mateo.  The tour should be completed by 2 PM.  You may contact me at 650-599-1790 if 
necessary. 
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